
 
 
 

 
December 14, 2022 

 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
I am an owner of the Indianapolis AlleyCats.  We are Indianapolis’ professional ultimate frisbee team.  
Ultimate Disc is like soccer with a frisbee.  It’s played on a full-size football or soccer field in a seven 
on seven style.  It’s fast, super easy to learn and play.   
 
Our franchise is an original team in the American Ultimate Disc League – the AUDL which began in 
2012.  Today, our league is the top ultimate league in the world with 25 teams in two countries!   
 
We have met with Bill Ehret and SOK Global Sports about his organization’s interest in bringing a new 
professional rugby team to Indianapolis and fully support their efforts to make their home at Kuntz 
Stadium. 
 
Not only is my business located within a half mile of Kuntz Stadium but I live in Riverside, a mile north 
of the stadium.  I’ve personally been involved with the Riverside Business Association, Riverside Civic 
League and Riverside Investment Club through the year as a 15 year resident of Riverside.  I have 
been involved with various area improvement projects including support of 16 Tech, the re-imagined 
Riverside Park and it’s $120 million dollar park plan along with numerous local businesses and real 
estate groups.   
 
Kuntz Stadium can be a world class facility but needs a lot of love.  This is an opportunity for the city 
and the area to get this facility back to tip top shape.   
 
As an owner of the AlleyCats, we are highly interested in leasing with facilities as our new home 
stadium and potential office.  Our season runs from April through August.  In fact, Kuntz Stadium was 
our home stadium for two years in 2013 and 2014.  We have expressed our interest with Mr. Ehret 
about the opportunity to become its first tenant.  We support SOK Global Sports effort to lease and 
manage the facility and hope the City of Indianapoils will agree with the plan to renovate.  I think it’s a 
win, win for the city, SOK Global Sports and us residents of Riverside!  
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions.  
 
Derek W. Tow – Owner 
The South 40 Media Production thesouth40.com 
The Box - Media Space  theboxindy.com 
Indy Cinejibs  indycinejibs.com 
317-514-3566 c 
 
 
 

Follow us on facebook/indianapolisalleycats and at myalleycats.com 
 

myalleycats.com 
317-514-3566 

1413 E. Riverside Dr. 
Indianapolis, IN 46202 


